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PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

Dear Parents & Guardians,

We are on the home stretch! This can be a scary time for students. Eighth grad-
ers are realizing that they are nine weeks away from High School. SUPER
COOL! Sixth and seventh grade students are becoming comfortable with the rigors
of middle school.

Recently, our spring sports season began. We have 82 students participating in
track and field! This is a great site to behold. Studies show that the more extracur-
ricular activities students participate in the better their grades and attitudes towards
school. It certainly looks like we are going to put this to the test again. I want to
thank our coaches and several parent volunteers who have stepped up to assist in
supporting these athletes in this sport. As a reminder, if you are interested in assist-
ing our track program please don’t hesitate. WE WANT YOU! It is a simple online
form. Look for the link on our webpage under the tab school! No experience re-
quired, but it is appreciated!

The spring time is an eventful time where students get to really demonstrate how
much they’ve grown. Parents please be watchful for these ‘aha’ moments as they
really are a precious opportunity to see growth. Fleming will be hosting several
major opportunities to demonstrate their growth both in and out of school. Look
through this newsletter to find out the times of these events.

Fleming is still focused on relationships with our community, parents, and stu-
dents so please don’t hesitate to drop by or call us. As always, we enjoy listening to
your ideas and we love sharing all of the great things that are happening at Fleming.
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My best,

Sid Hobgood - Principal




PARENT TIP OF THE MONTH
With the time change and more light comes later nights. Go ahead and enforce a
curfew, your Kkids and teachers will thank you the next morning. @

Parent Teacher Conferences are coming!! Call us to set an appointment.
Use ParentVue and/or StudentVue to always see your students progress.

SMARTER
BALANCED
Testing begins on
April 10th. If you are
looking to opt out
please go to the
district website for
further information
regarding this
process.

Click Here to look at the
Immunization and Exemption
rates report for Three Rivers

School District

**Don’t forget we have Homework Helphouse from 8-845am Monday - Thursday where your student can
come and receive some extra classroom support.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B2o5-Jpu-bMlRnVOem5xMkVpQmgxRWF3aVItTm9US2RmV2RV/view?usp=sharing

